


Connecting and reflecting Aotearoa 

For context it is worth noting that the training provided by this programme is not available through any of 
the current New Zealand journalism education providers as none provide Māori or Te Reo Māori 
journalism training. As such the bespoke and regional nature of this training is reflected in the costs. 
Travel costs included the ability to give cadets training at Whakaata Māori in Auckland to ensure they had 
a wide journalism experience.  The ‘on the job ’aspect of this training meant that cadets contributed 
content/stories to Te Korimako, the Māori Regional News Hub and Whakaata Māori.  

For your information, funding provided by NZ On Air for all successful projects is searchable on our 
website. You can also sign up to receive our regular industry newsletter via our website. 

You have the right to refer this response to the Ombudsman if you are dissatisfied with it. More 
information on how to do this is here. NZ On Air proactively releases information in accordance with the 
Government’s commitment to the Open Government Partnership National Action Plan.  This includes 
publishing responses to requests for information under the OIA. Please note that this response (with your 
name removed) will be published on the NZ On Air website shortly and will remain on our website for 12 
months. 

Thank you for your interest in our work. 

Yours sincerely 

Sharon Kerry 
HEAD OF CORPORATE SERVICES 

cadetship initiatives where it is relevant to journalism training and for journalist roles where
travel and accommodation are necessary for their work.

2. As per the latest cost reported supplied by the funding recipient to NZ On Air on 13 December
2023, $48,124 has been spent on travel and accommodation.

3. A total of four cadets have been trained through the programme. Please note our funding has
been reduced from $395,000 to up to $371,487, which is reflected on our website.

4. NZ On Air has decided to withhold the individual salaries of each cadet under s9(2)(b)(ii) of the
OIA however in meeting the aims of your request, we can confirm that the funding committed to
this programme covers up to $147,987 for the salaries of cadets.The funding recipient is yet to
submit their final invoice and cost report. However, we can confirm that at the time of this
request, $278,610 of NZ On Air funding has been drawn down for the programme.




